
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 2, 2019, beginning 

at 7:15pm, in the Hadley Senior Center Meeting room.  The purpose of the Hearing is to re-open 

the approved Special Permit: Site Plan Approval of Exotic Auto. The purpose of the reopening 

is: they wish to raise the roof height of the main garage by four feet at 373 River Drive (Limited 

Business Zone). The reason for the increase in roof height is to accommodate the car lift. The 

proposed plans are enclosed for your review. These are the same plans that are on file with the 

Town Clerk. 

 

         James J. Maksimoski   

         Chairman 

          


